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THE WHI TE H O USE 

WASHINGTON 

August 8, l96l 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

Thank you for your endorsement of Mr. AL 
Valenzuela. You may be sure your recom-
mendation is weighed in considering the matter. 

Lawrence F. O' Brien 
Special Assistant 
to the President 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia 
3024 Morgan 
Corpus Christi, Texas 



\ -
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 20, 1961 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

Thank you for your letter of March 
16. With regard to your request 
for a picture of you and the 
President, I have forwarded it 
on to the person in charge of 
photos and you should be 
receiving your photo shortly. 

With kindest regards, I am 

Sincerely yours, 

La~r~ oa~ 
Special Assistant 
to the President 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia 
American G I Forum of the U.S. 
3024 Morgan Avenue 
Corpus Christi, Texas 


